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Dear Trinity Friends,


Worship at Trinity is always meaningful, challenging, comforting, informative, inspiring and often surprising.  On the Sunday following Thanksgiving, Rev. Ted was discussing with the children during their time, how we relate to each other .  He asked about how we treat a stranger to which a little voice said, "But we are not allowed to speak to strangers".  After the laughter died down his question was changed to the new child in class or the new child in the neighbourhood.  It seems that the message we all drill into our children is being learned well.  Isn't it too bad that a rule such as that is necessary in present day society especially in light of Christ's teaching.   Rev. Ted brought it down to our children's experience but when do we become old enough to be a friend to a stranger.  Our Remembrance Day service was beautiful and meaningful.  With the J.O.Y. band  a couple of pipers and of course the choir the music was inspirational and the pictures and message of Rob Farris helped us appreciate the sacrifice made by our young people in our military.

If you have not worshipped with us recently why not attend soon.  There is always room for more and you will be greeted as an old or a new friend.  We try to make newcomers welcome and strangers only once.  Plan on arriving 15 minutes early and staying at least 15 minutes after service so there is time for interaction with those in attendance. There are many opportunities for service in the activities of the congregation and it is here that close friendships are formed.

In order to do our work in the congregation, in our community and indeed in our country and world, your financial as well as active contribution is needed.  To meet our budget we estimate we needed about $196,000 by the end of October.  Our donations at the end of October was $189,000 so we are running a little behind.  Traditionally we receive about 36% of our income in the last quarter so we are hoping with everyone's help we will achieve the required amount by year end.  Thank you for your past support of our work and we say thank you in advance for you 2013 contribution.  We take this opportunity to remind you that we have to have your donation in by December 31 in order to include it on your 2013 tax receipt.

There are two other local projects to which you may like to make a additional donation.  We have had to replace bricks on the front of the building and we have to replace the roof over the narthex so the first opportunity is the "Bricks and Shingles" project.  Over the last few weeks we have had to improve the safety features of the lift so this is the second project.  Both require around $10,000.

For your convenience we have PAR (preauthorized remittance).  Call Wanda at the church office to discuss setting this up.  Divide what you want your annual donation to be by 12 and arrange that to be your monthly PAR offering.

Please also consider Philippine Disaster relief as outlined on the other side of this page.

As we enter the season we celebrate the birth of Jesus we wish you a meaningful Christmas season and a healthy and happy 2014.     

Yours in Christ,

Your Finance/Stewardship Committee    

